
TO:   MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL 
 
FROM:  NEIL JENSEN, City Administrator 
 
SUBJECT:      Greensmith Builders Request for Lot Split 
 
MEETING DATE:   September 21, 2021 
 
 
BACKGROUND 
 
Josie Hayes annexed 12 acres+- into Cannon Falls for future development.  When we 
discussed the development, it was understood and placed into the resolution that the lot 
split would not happen unless it was subdivided into a multi-lot subdivision.  The 
concern was that someone would purchase the 8 acres and build one house.   
 
Please find enclosed a letter from Greensmith Builders acknowledging the city will not 
issue any building permits until the land is subdivided into a multi-lot subdivision.  This 
clears the way to split the lot and close on the property without the Hayes family being 
involved in the preliminary plat.   
 
 
STAFF RECOMMENDATION 
 
Please approve the Greensmith Builders letter to do a lot split in the Hayes 
development.    
 
 
REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 
 
Please approve the Greensmith Builders letter to do a lot split in the Hayes 
development.    
 






